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From Paul Olshefsky <pkmaddognm@gmail.com>
Date Wed 6/18/2025 6:27 PM

To  Public Comments AES/BESS Pernit Hearing <publiccomment@santafecountynm.gov>

WARNING:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know
the content is safe.

| opposed the AES installation on the Rancho Viejo property. I'm not against solar energy installations.
However, this installation is too close to residential areas. These solar energy installations can be built in
non-residential areas. It is not true that they need to be built Next to the load demand. The energy that
they produce can be transferred anywhere on any the grid system. The risk that can happen is not worth
its proposed location. The water that is needed to complete the project, and if a meltdown occurs would
be detrimental to our water resource. Thank you for your consideration. Paul Olshefsky, 22 Maddog Drive
Lamy, New Mexico.

Sent from my iPhone

https://outlook.office.com/mail/none/id/AAKALGAAAAAAHY QDEapmEc2byACqAC%2FEWgOALDQyQh3zxk2zPbe8fGKLAWAAAACItAAA?nativeVersio...  1/1



